
CITY OF ABERDEEN 

PAYMENT OPTION CHANGES 

 

** Please Note:  Effective March 1, 2013, the City of Aberdeen will no longer accept utility 

payments over the telephone. The payment methods available are: 

- Payment by mail using a check or money order. 

 

- Using the drive-by drop box behind City Hall. Please, do not put cash in the drop box. 

 

- Internet payment using a credit or debit card by going to our Safe and Secure website 

payment processor at https://aberdeen.merchanttransact.com.  You will be linked to 

our safe and secure web payment site. 

 

- Payment at City Hall - Cash, checks, debit and credit cards accepted. 

 

- Auto-withdrawal from your checking or savings account. The amount due will 

automatically be deducted from your account on the 4th of every month. You will 

continue to receive monthly utility bills.  The auto-pay application is available on-line or 

at city hall. 

 

 

https://aberdeen.merchanttransact.com/

